
 

 

 

                                                         

                                                          NOTICE                             Date-06/10/2023 

It is hereby informed to all the students and hon’ble guardians (Except the guardians of 

class IX and XI)  of this institution to attend the school on 15th October, 2023 (Sunday) as 

Evaluated Exam Copies of half Yearly Exam- 2023 will be shown on that day between 7:30 

AM and 10 AM. School Transport will be available on that day. The school transport will 

reach the school at 7:30 AM and Depart at 10 AM. 

           It is also being informed to all the students  that the school will remain closed on and 

from 18th October, 2023 to 27th October, 2023 on account of “Saradiya Utsav” . The school 

will reopen on 30th October, 2023 as usual.  

I convey my best wishes in advance to all the students, teachers, parents, and all our 

stakeholders on this auspicious occasion of Sharodotsav. May your Durga Puja be filled with 

joy, laughter, and divinity! Happy Durga Puja! 

 

 

 

 

 

  Dr. H. Roy 
   Principal 


